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I have found a way to skip birthdays!   

On March 1 at about noon I (Dennis) will be taking off from O'Hare airport in Chicago for 

Thailand. About 25 hours later I'll be meeting BSOP missionary Jezreel "Don" Estrella. You would 

think it should be early afternoon March 2, but it will already be March 3! I'll skip March 2 (my 

birthday) by crossing the international dateline! Do you suppose I'll look a year younger??? 

I have the privilege of spending March and April volunteering at Santisuk English Center-

Ladkrabang which was started and is still led by Don and Carol Estrella.  

A few weeks ago I read that they needed a native English speaker to join them in Ladkrabang, 

Bangkok for March and April. I felt God prompting me to consider going. Several days later I 

heard a pastor quote Isaiah 6:8, "Then I heard the voice of the Lord asking: Who will I 

send?  Who will go for us? I said: Here I am. Send me." That's when I said, "Yes." 

Please pray for us. 

+ Pray for Melody staying in Michigan. It's been a snowy winter. Her passport is being renewed, 

but not available now to join me. She also has several commitments for ministry in Michigan 

during March and April. Pray that God will use her greatly in Michigan.  

+ Pray that Dennis will get over jet lag quickly. Classes at Santisuk begin March 5. 

+ Pray that Santisuk students in all of the centers will be open to the Bible truths they hear 

every class session.  

+ Pray for our staff in Santisuk English Center-Ladkrabang. There have been several 

students who are seekers in the past few months. Pray that they will keep moving closer to 

Jesus and choose to become lifelong followers of Him. 

+ Pray for good health for all of us serving in Bangkok. Air quality has been extremely poor for 

the past few months.   

Onward, 

Dennis & Melody Nordine   
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